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Call to order 7:03

July minutes approved

Rink updates

CB Rink

● Skate park will be done next week
● Bathroom still an issue. No covered walkway. Will not be accessible with skates.
● Nordic Center will remain open on hockey nights.
● Congrats to Jack and new baby. He is on paternity leave.

Gunnison

● 15 new dasher panels on outdoor rink
● Boards cleaned.
● Old Zam is gone.
● 2 zams in service. One is a new electric Zamboni. Need ice to really test out out but will

drive it around in the next few weeks.
● Charging ports installed and ready
● Summer skate nights-96 people last week.



ED Report

● Website up and running. 48 youth and 11 adults registered.
● Summer Skates great program. Looking for a sponsor for next summer. Breaks even @

best.
● HS Fall hockey looking good. 23 families attended the preseason meeting.
● 3 tournaments and 6 practice dates.







Treasurers Report

● Budget looks good. Losses this moth are timing related.
● Thank you again to Bill and Jeff for your grant writing efforts and success.

Gunnison will host and officiating clinic Oct7-8. Levels 1-3.

Mile High Mites Program in place for this fall.

DTP for squirts and peewees. End of October. Early Nov. Hoping for 5 teams in each category.

Adult league schedule getting worked out depending on numbers. One sheet makes for limited
ice slots.

C-League will be adjusted to reflect our across the board increase from last years fees.

Heaters are getting fixed at Jorgensen.

Next meeting is in person. Gunnison Rec Center 7am 9/13/23

Meeting adjourned 8:03

We had a special presentation from Gunnison Parks and Rec regarding the 2032 sunset tax.
Good presentation. This tax is very important to the fiscal health of WEHA and the Ice rink. More
info to come soon.


